
 
ARLINGTON PARK NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION, INC. (APNA, Inc.) 
APNA, Inc. GENERAL MEETING  
Tuesday, June 27, 2023 5:45-7pm 
Location:  Arlington Park Recreation Center 
 
Board Members/Directors Present:  Flo Entler, President.  Virginia Hoffman, Vice President. 
Rob Grant, Treasurer.  Barbara Justiz, Secretary.  Michael James, Assistant Treasurer.   
Fred Sassen. 
 
Introduction/Minutes Approved:  Flo Entler 
 
Treasurer’s Report:  Rob Grant.  No changes to report. 
 
22023-2024 City Neighborhood Grant Proposal:  
Application for Grant was explained in detail by Treasurer Rob Grant and 
Allowed for questions. After presentation we had lengthy discussion on how to best apply for 
the grant and spend the money. We had full consensus that the mailer has been effective in 
attracting new members to our meetings. Everyone agreed that the sign on south end Shade 
Ave is welcoming to our neighborhood, and we should invest in a sign on the north end of 
Shade Ave.  Yes, Yes Yes to another Free concert in the park! A vote was taken to approve the 
Grant as described. Grant was approved by APNA members. 
 
The evening’s First Annual Trivia Night planned for this evening was rescheduled for Fall, 2023, 
most likely our Oct meeting. 
 
Meeting Officially Adjourned by Flo Entler at 7pm 
 
Respectfully submitted:  Barbara Justiz, Secretary 
 
 


